CITY OF UHLAND

Notice of Possible Quorum
of
City of Uhland City Council
Wednesday, November 9, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.

City Hall Council Chambers, 15 North Old Spanish Trail, Uhland, Texas

In accordance with the Texas Open Meetings Act this notice of a possible quorum of the City Council of the City of Uhland,
Texas is posted for public information, continuously, for at least 72 hours prior to the scheduled time of the possible
quorum on the bulletin board located on the exterior wall of the City Hall building at 15 North Old Spanish Trail, Uhland,
Texas. This notice is also accessible via the Internet at www.cityofuhland.com.

Notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the City Council of the City of Uhland,
Texas may be present for interviews of firms from the short list who responded to the
Request for Qualifications (“RFQ”) for City Attorney Services on Wednesday, November
9, 2022 from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of City Hall at 15 North Old
Spanish Trail, Uhland, Texas.

The interviews are for informational purposes only and no action will be taken by the
City Council whether a quorum of City Council is present or not.

CERTIFICATION

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that this Notice of Possible Quorum of the City of
Uhland City Council was posted on the City Hall bulletin board, a place convenient and readily
accessible to the general public at all times, on the following date and time indicated, and remained so
posted continuously for 72 hours preceding the scheduled time of said meeting.
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Kimberly Weathlrford, City Seéfe)tary
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